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 Bridging the Gap Report ……………………………………Dr. George Noflin 
     
     

Dr. Noflin will present a Power Point presentation (Bridging the Gap) on the 
number of out-of-school suspensions (August 14, 2009 – January 28, 2010), a 
review of out-of-school suspensions over the last three years, a review of the 
number of students enrolled at the Fillmore Center, and the district’s graduation 
rate.   
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